
 
 
 

 

 
December 28, 2011 
 
Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 2012 IRM3 Distribution Rate Application -  

Impact of Board’s Decision on the determination of the final 2012 rates,  
Board File No. EB-2011-0174  

 
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. (“HOBNI”) makes this submission pursuant to the Board’s Decision, 
dated December 22, 2011 pertaining to HOBNI’s 2012 IRM 3 rate application. 
 
HOBNI files detailed supporting material, including all relevant calculations, showing the impact of the 
Board’s Decision on HOBNI’s determination of the final rates. The supporting documentation includes: 
 

 The updated versions of the excel spreadsheet models including: 
o 2012 IRM 3 Rate Generator, 
o 2012 IRM RTSR Adjustment Workform, 
o SIMPIL models, and continuity tables to support the claim for disposition of account 1562 

Deferred PILs. 

 LRAM calculations showing the derivation of the final rate riders to recover the approved LRAM 
amount. 

 Customer Bill Impacts. 

 Proposed Tariff of Rates and Charges reflecting the Board’s findings in its Decision. 
 

If additional information is required please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Miller 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
Phone :(905) 452-5504 Email: smiller@HydroOneBrampton.com

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
175 Sandalwood Pkwy West 
Brampton, Ontario    L7A 1E8 
Tel: (905) 840-6300 
www.HydroOneBrampton.com 
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cc:  Remy Fernandes, President & CEO, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 

Aldo Mastrofrancesco, Vice President of Engineering & Operations, Hydro One 
Brampton Networks Inc. 
Michael Buonaguro, Counsel for VECC 
 

Encl.  
 

APPLICANT COUNSEL  
 
Michael Engelberg  
Assistant General Counsel 
Hydro One Networks Inc.  
 
483 Bay Street  
15th Floor - North Tower  
Toronto ON M5G 2P5  
Tel: 416-345-6305  
Fax: 416-345-6972  
mengelberg@hydroone.com 
 
INTERVENOR 
 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition  
 

Michael Buonaguro  
Counsel for VECC 
Public Interest Advocacy Centre  
 
34 King St. E., Suite 1102  
Toronto ON M5C 2X8  
Tel: 416-767-1666  
Fax: 416-348-0641  
mbuonaguro@piac.ca 
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